The JFTC holds Training Course for Indonesian Competition Authority
on Market Study.

February 6, 2017
Japan Fair Trade Commission

The Japan Fair Trade Commission (JFTC) will hold the training course for the
Indonesian competition authority (Commission for the Supervisory of Business
Competition (KPPU)) on market study from February 7th to 10th, 2017 in Tokyo, in
cooperation with the Japan International Cooperation Agency (JICA).

The training course takes place to provide officials of the KPPU with
opportunity to obtain the knowledge on the method of market study in Japan and
its practical use with the purpose of supporting to strengthen the capacity of the
KPPU in conducting market studies.

In addition, this training course will be carried out in cooperation with United
Nations Conference on Trade and Development (UNCTAD), and JFTC will invite
Ms. Teresa Moreira, the Head of the Competition and Consumer Policies Branch
in the Division on International Trade in Goods and Services, and Commodities
and other official as lecturers.

1. Period: February 7 - 10, 2017

2. Venue: JFTC headquarters (Tokyo), etc.

3. Participants: 10 KPPU officials

4. Organizers: JFTC and JICA

5. Contents: - Lectures by JFTC and UNCTAD officials on the method of market
study and its practical use
- Lectures by academics on the economic analysis, its method and
practical use, etc.



